Dike, Darlene

Sent: 02 December 2014 18:57
To: Planning; Caroline Hill; Inkerman Area Residents Association
Subject: Lampost Banners Kentish Town Road

As Camden is so eager to deny planning consent on grounds of "contrary to policy”,I find it unbelievable
that the same planners are proposing to grant consent for lampost advertising banners contrary to their own
Design Guidance 8.10. This is unacceptable and insulting to residents seeking consents like, for example, a
much needed roof extension in Queens Crescent, a far less sensitive location.( refused )

Robert A Livock

34 Raglan Street, NWS5 3DA

Sent from Samsung tablet



